
 

 

PLYMOUTH COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

MEETING  

  

January 27, 2022  

 

A regular meeting of the Plymouth County Commissioners was called to order at 8:45 a.m. at 

the County of Plymouth Administration Building, 44 Obery Street, Plymouth, MA. Present 

were Chairman Sandra M. Wright, Commissioner Gregory M. Hanley, and Commissioner 

Jared L. Valanzola.    

Also, in attendance were Treasurer Thomas O’Brien, 4-H Director Molly Vollmer, County 

Administrator Frank Basler, and Executive Assistant Nancy O’Rourke.   

 

Chairman Wright called for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

CARES Act: update and distribution votes 

Commissioner Valanzola made a motion to approve reimbursements in the amount of 

$2,520,000.00 to the County of Plymouth. Chairman Wright seconded. 

Vote: The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Commissioner Valanzola made a motion to approve payment in the amount of $38,541.25 to 

Eric A. Kinsherf, CPA for Administrative Support.  Chairman Wright seconded. 

Vote: The motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

 

The Commissioner’s next meeting will be held Thursday, February 17, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  

 

 

At 8:50 a.m. the meeting adjourned.  

 

    

Documents and/or exhibits: 

• CARES Act letters and vouchers for reimbursement. 

 

 

 

          Respectfully submitted, 

          Nancy O'Rourke 

          Executive Assistant 

 


